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CSUB Student Athletes – 
WAC Champions 
The CSUB Women’s 
Volleyball Team advanced 
to its first NCAA Division I 
Tournament by sweeping Seattle University in 
the finals of the Western Athletic Tournament 
Saturday night in the Icardo Center.  The full 64-
team NCAA Division I field will be announced on 
Sunday, November 30. The selections will be 
televised on ESPN U beginning at 5:30 p.m. (PST).  
 

Congratulations to our 
Men’s Soccer Team who 
also advanced to the finals 
of the Western Athletic 
Conference men’s soccer 

tournament.   After valiant play in two overtimes, 
our CSUB Runners fell to the UNLV Rebels in the 
penalty kick shootout and ended the season with 
a 10-7-5 record. We are proud of our team. 
 
New Student Housing 
Ribbon-Cutting  
Students, faculty, staff, 
alumni, and the 
community-at-large were 
treated to a first look at 
suites in our new student housing complex at our 
November 18th ribbon-cutting.  Students will 
enjoy apartment-style living when they move into 
the 500-bed, all-suite complex on January 2, 2015 
in time for winter quarter.  Community facilities 
include classrooms, group study rooms, a multi-
purpose room, game room, central courtyard, 
mail and laundry facilities.  

Upcoming Events 
Whether  you are  looking for academic, 
alumni, arts  & culture,  campus life, 
community, sports, or a calendar of highlight 
events, find them on  RunnerCal.   
 

Our holiday reception will take 
place Tuesday, December 2, from 
3:30-5:00pm in the Walter Stiern 
Library Dezmber Reading Room.  

 
University Council 
University Council is an open forum for 
members of the campus community to voice 
concerns or make suggestions for continued 
improvement.   All faculty, staff, and students 
are welcome to attend. The next meeting will 
take place Friday, January 23, 2015 at 10am in 
the Albertson Room. 
 
Thank You 
I want to express my sincere thanks to each 
member of our faculty and staff for your 
continued commitment and hard work toward 
the realization of the University’s vision. Barbara 
and I wish each of you and your families a Happy 
Thanksgiving.  
 
I look forward to seeing you around campus or 
at an upcoming community or University event. 
Take care.  

 
 
Horace Mitchell 
President 

http://www.gorunners.com/ViewArticle.dbml?DB_LANG=C&DB_OEM_ID=13300&ATCLID=209779024
http://www.gorunners.com/ViewArticle.dbml?DB_LANG=C&DB_OEM_ID=13300&ATCLID=209779024
http://www.gorunners.com/ViewArticle.dbml?SPSID=58054&SPID=6318&DB_LANG=C&ATCLID=209768176&DB_OEM_ID=13300
http://www.csub.edu/calendar/

